
VANCOUVER TALMUD TORAH 
 

EARTHQUAKE COMFORT KIT UPDATE INSTRUCTIONS  
WHEN YOUR CHILD HAS AN EXISTING KIT AT THE SCHOOL 

 
 
 
This notice is for parents/guardians who have already provided an Earthquake Comfort Kit for 
their child.  Please note a new or updated kit does not need to be provided each year. 
 
 
 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDICATIONS 
 
If you wish to provide us with any medications (i.e., ventolin inhaler, epipen, seizure medication, 
etc.), please bring the medication, labeled with your child’s name, to your child’s classroom by 
Friday November 4, 2016.  Check expiry dates and provide an adequate supply.  Please be 
aware that any medication you have already provided to the school classroom or office may not 
be available in the event of an earthquake.  Medication is returned every June with an 
opportunity to replace it every September. 
 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR UPDATING EMERGENCY CONTACT CARDS – PLEASE OBTAIN 
FROM SCHOOL OFFICE 
 
The Emergency Contact Card is critical as it will serve as your child’s identification.  It is inserted 
in a plastic sleeve to be worn around your child’s neck and, like the Earthquake Comfort Kits, 
they are stored in an outside bin.  The bin is accessed only in September and June.   
 
It is your responsibility, as your child’s parent/guardian, to ensure you provide an Emergency 
Contact Card and that the information is correct.  
 
If you wish to change any information on the Emergency Contact Card, please obtain one from 
the school office, ensure it is filled out completely and accurately, and return it to the school 
office by Friday November 4, 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your help in making this program a success!  If you have any questions, please 
direct them to Catherine Murray or Natalie Chark at 604-736-7307 or by email to 
cmurray@talmudtorah.com or nchark@talmudtorah.com  
 


